
 

 

 

 

 

 

This month our topic is Summer.  We will be focusing on summer weather, holiday transport and clothes.  Please 

look at the school website or copies sent via Seesaw for further details. 

 

Sun-cream, Hats and Shades!    

Now that the weather is improving, we ask that on a really sunny day you apply sun-cream to  

your child before they attend nursery.  This will be sufficient for the duration of their session.   

Nursery staff are unable to apply sun-cream to the children.  Please also bring a hat  

to help protect them from the sun and ensure you write your child’s name on their belongings. 

 

Nursery Sponsored Cycle   

Thank you once again for all your support in raising funds for our sponsored cycle.  To date we have raised  

an amazing £961.50 so far!  Your kindness and generosity is much appreciated and all monies raised will  

support the development of our outdoor play area. 

 

Sports Day 

On Thursday 6th June we will take the children to the Cathedral Road Recreation Centre for some games 

and races.  This will be very informal and non-competitive. The children will all receive a medal for  

participating at the graduation celebration at the end of the month. 

 

Nursery Fun Day (Friday 14th June)    

On Friday 14th June we will hold a fun day in Nursery.  There will be a bouncy  

castle, and an opportunity for the children to have their face painted, their nails painted and a  

tattoo if desired.  If your child has sensitive skin or reacts in any way to face paints, please let Mrs Morrow  

know as soon as possible.  Thank you. 

 

Monthly Information 

Please see all Monthly information and photographs on our website and on Seesaw. 

 

Getting Ready for Primary One 

Now that we are into the final month of the Nursery year, we will continue to prepare and support your 

child for moving on into Primary 1 with our transition programme.   

 

Debutots Visit 

Sarah from Debutots will visit on Thursday 27th June for an interactive storytelling and dramatic play class. This 

aims to nurture creativity, stretch imagination and grow confidence whilst promoting communication, 

language and literacy skills. 
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Nursery Graduation Celebration (Friday 21st June)   

On Friday 23rd June we will hold our Nursery Graduation Celebration.  This will begin at 10am and will  

last approximately one hour. The children will perform a poem and a few songs before receiving their  

graduation awards.  In order that we can safely seat everyone we are limiting numbers to two adults per  

child (no younger siblings). 

 

 

 

Pre-School Pupil Report   

When parents receive their child’s report later in June they will find two copies enclosed.  The report should be  

read, signed and dated before returning ONE signed copy to Mrs Morrow.  Please write the name of 

          your child’s P1 teacher and the school which they will be attending on the front of the envelope on return.   

Thank you. 

 

Online Parent Questionnaire 

Towards the end of the month, you will receive an online questionnaire to complete.  The information  

provided by you on the questionnaire will help us to evaluate our provision and work to improve the  

quality of education in Railway Street Nursery School.  We would appreciate it if everyone would take a few  

moments to complete this. 

 

          Education and Training Inspectorate School Inspection 

          The ETI inspection of Railway Street Nursery School will commence on Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th June.  

P        Parents are welcome to stay and have in informal chat with the inspectors at drop off and pick up times. 

 

Happy Birthday   

 

This month we would like to wish the following child a 'Happy 4th Birthday': 

 Eddie Devlin 

 

Last day of Nursery 

           The children will finish school at 11am on Friday 28th June. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask. 

Railway Street Nursery Class of 2023-2024! 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support throughout the Nursery  

Year.  It has been very much appreciated. We have had a great year and it  

has been a pleasure to teach each and every one of your children. 

   

We hope you all have a wonderful summer and we wish the children all the very best for  

Primary 1.  
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